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Welcome to St Bede’s...

This Week’s EventsThis Week’s Events
Wednesday 20th Nov

Miss Wilson’s class
assembly 9.15am
(parents welcome)
Year 2 A Christmas
Journey @ St
Matthew’s

Thursday 21st Nov
Mrs Jajur’s Class Care
Home Visit

Sunday 24th Nov
Family Mass @ St Thomas’

Attendance up to  15/11/24

Wednesday 27th Nov
Fair Trade Tuck Shop 

Thursday 28th Nov
USA Day UKS2

Friday 29th Nov
Spanish Day
Mrs Webb Year 5/6 Care
Home Visit

Coming soon...Coming soon...

Don’t forget you can view our school calendar on our website
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

Check out our new
Music Newsletter

https://stbedesdarli
ngton.bhcet.org.uk/
curriculum/subjects

/music

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/music
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/music
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/music
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/music


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



National
Diabetes Day

National
Diabetes Day

What a wonderful morning we had in
UKS2 learning about diabetes; how it
affects the lives of children and what
we can do to help. A big thank you to
Casey and Willow for sharing their
story and how important it is to have
friends to support us.

Thank you also to Millie and her
friends, Ivy and Nancy, for helping us
understand what diabetes is and how
we can support her. The children
asked some very thoughtful
questions, and Millie answered each
one with confidence.

St Bede's have
decorated a
tree for the
Darlington
Christmas
Tree Trail.

You can find
our tree in the

window at
Oxfam, on

Skinnergate.
We used the

theme, 'The 12
Days of

Christmas.' 



95% of parents felt completely satisfied
with our parental consultations

“Lovely, straight forward. My child’s teacher knew 
  our daughter so well, so soon!”

“Teachers clearly explained what was happening in 
    lessons, how our children were doing and also 
          offered information around behaviour etc.
              They answered any questions we had. It was 
                 clear they knew our children well. Changes 
                       to homework was also shared.”

  “My child’s teacher really 
      takes care in getting to 

     know my child"

100% of parents find our annual
calendar useful – this is great news!

“You can’t improve it! It’s already much improved.
The reminder texts also helps, especially now dates
are shared so early”

In response to some suggested improvements:- 
reminder that the annual calendar is updated 
every Tuesday. The link is included in every 
weekly newsletter and is on our website 
at all times. Key dates (i.e. Christmas 
shows, sports day etc. have been 
on since September as we 
realise how important these 
moments are 
It is also colour coded to 
show when parents 
are invited into 
school

53% of 
responders
said they 
would/might 
be interested in 
forming the 
Friends of St Bede’s/PTA

We are delighted to hear
this and would welcome
a body of
parents/friends to
support St Bede’s
moving forward. Please
contact us for more
information.

Have you 
seen our 

new curriculum 
newsletters?

“I really like this addition to the
newsletter, it has allowed me to

have some really interesting
conversations with my son and

support learning at home”

“Yes I’ve seen them I think  they 
are really informative”

“Another great addition to 
keep parents up to date 

with what is 
going on.”Is there anything you feel school is doing 

particularly well? If so, please share so we can continue to 
grow and develop.

“I definitely appreciate the efforts going towards communication and newsletters. I also think that
it's nice that there was a Halloween disco and more emphasis on wrap around care.”

“The communication had definitely improved this year. But in general I think there’s a great feeling
of community and belonging.”

“Communication is much improved. The recent stay and prays were beautiful.”
“The EYFS team are FAB!! They are absolutely incredible. My daughter loves coming to school and

talks so positively about all staff. Thank you! An absolutely brilliant school for my little girl!”

“I feel you have worked hard in developing stronger relationships with parents and carers. Listening
to ideas for improvement e.g. communication. More presence from senior staff, on the yard, at the

assemblies etc. and a willingness to see parents and carers is also much stronger.”

“I think communication has improved. Teachers really know and care about the children and I do
feel that it is a family school. The main thing for me is that my child is happy at school, which I think

they are. Thank you”

“I feel you are giving more time to inform parents of upcoming events
Having access to the calendar and regular newsletters is more helpful.”


